D. Thiessen

3090-20 / DV 2B 20

From: Jayson Byrnes

Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2020 9:21 AM
To: Planning and Development Services
Cc: jayson

Subject: File: 3090-20/DV 2B 20

Dear concerned,

I have to affirm my response in the negative concerning: Development Variance Permit Application - 1904 Mariner
Rd.

We would be a lot happier if the building in question was brought into legality by being the proper and legal
distance from the property line.

Yours truly,

David Byrnes Ret.
1891 Avonlee Rd.
Courtenay, BC
V9ilw7





